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Kids, it's time once again to take out those crayons and colored pencils for 
the Tinley Park Police Department's annual coloring contest! 
  
The contest is for students in kindergarten through fifth grade who will be 
attending Tinley Park schools in 2019-2020, as well as for Tinley Park 
students at Rogus and Fierke schools. 
  
The theme of this year’s contest is “Be a Friend, Don’t Be a Bully.” The official 
poster and entry form, available on the Village website, should be filled out 
and sent to the Tinley Park Police Department no later than Monday, June 17. 
  
A winner from each grade level will receive a ride to school in a police vehicle 
during the first week of class. Please limit submissions to one entry per child. 


